
From: Suzanne Parker
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to the northern 2
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:05:46 AM

Suzanne Parker
62 Perkins rd
Gilmanton iron works, NH 03837

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We don't need the northern pass. Please say no to the pass scaring our beautiful state.

Sincerely,
Suzanne Parker
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